
I can't believe we have only been back at
school for 3 weeks! We have accomplished so
much already. Read on to find out everything
that has been going on in school...

Busy StartNext Week
Monday
No notices

Tuesday
Library Club Y2/3

Wednesday
Science Club
PGL Parent Forum

Thursday
Mini Sports Y1

Friday
Macmillan Coffee Morning
9:15a.m
Good News Assembly 3:00 p.m

WaterWater
NewsletterNewsletter

I would like to take this opportunity to let you
know about some recent staff changes . Mrs
Edington will now be taking on the role as
Acting Assistant Headteacher for the Autumn
term. I would like to thank Mrs Schofield for
her hard work and dedication to the role
during the last school year. 

Staff News



Reminders
We are noticing an increase in
lateness to school. Please
ensure your child is in school
before the start of the school
day at 9:00 a.m.

Our wonderful Acorn class have settled in so well to school
life. They have been assigned a gardener from year 6 and have
been showing off their writing skills already-make sure you
check out their incredible portraits and writing in the entrance
hall. Well done acorns.




Amazing Acorns

God Bless The
Queen

Since the announcement of the Queen's death, the whole
school have commemorated her life through art work,
learning about her life and writing poems to celebrate how
important she was to us and our country. 
We wish to express our heartfelt condolences and deepest
sympathy following the passing of Her Majesty the Queen.
We honour The Queen for her tireless contribution to life in
the UK, the Commonwealth, and the rest of the globe. She
leaves behind a lasting legacy, and her smile and memories
will encourage others to lead and serve.

The whole school would like to offer our deepest sympathies
to the Royal family at this time.





